oth October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

National Space Centre — Thursday 12t December 2019

On Thursday 12% December 2019, Year 5 will be visiting the National Space Centre in Leicester as part
of their Space topic.

The children will need to arrive at school for 8.00am, ready to leave promptly by 8.30am.
If your child is late we are unable to wait for them as we have a pre booked time for the visit. We aim
to return to school for 3.30pm.

We are asking for a contribution of £16.50 towards the day, which covers the cost of the exhibition,
entrance fee, planetarium show and transport.

Payment will need to be made via Parent Pay no later than Friday 1°t November. If we do not
receive enough funds by way of contributions, this trip may be cancelled.

Please note if your child is absent on the day of the trip we will be unable to give you a refund.

A packed lunch will be required (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). Those eligible for a free school meal
can request a packed lunch supplied by our kitchen by completing the form below.

Your child should wear full school uniform on the day.
Thank you for supporting this visit.
Yours Sincerely

Miss Elbanna
Class Teacher

National Space Centre — Thursday 12" December 2019

1 am eligible for a free school meal and wouid like a packed tunch provided by school.
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